

Weald Community Primary School

Long Barn Road, Weald, Sevenoaks, Kent TN14 6PY
Tel/Fax: 01732 463307
Email: office@weald.kent.sch.uk
Website: www.weald.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Gyngell

8 December 2009

Dear Mr Keatley

I believe that a meeting of the Sevenoaks Joint Transportation Board is taking place on Tuesday 15 December 2009 and that one of our parents has been asked to attend regarding the petition requesting a new footway in Weald Village.

I hope that the committee will look favourably on this request. I have investigated the possibility of having a Walking Bus for the children who live in the village, but this has been turned down as it was felt to be too dangerous. A footpath leading from the corner by the Windmill Pub up to school would provide parents and pupils with safer access to school and would also provide a crossing point to school without spoiling the rural features of the village.

A new footpath in Weald would contribute towards pupils leading a more healthy lifestyle in providing a safer route to school and thus encouraging more children and families to walk.

Yours sincerely

Jugen Mrs J Gyngell Headteacher











